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          31 January 2025 

Published on behalf of the UK ETS Authority. 

 

The UK ETS Authority has published its response to the technical consultation which ran from 24 

September to 15 October 2024. 

The consultation sought views on three proposals relating to: 

1. The publication of UK ETS Registry transaction data. 

2. The disclosure of UK ETS information by a national authority. 

3. Applications to obtain Ultra-Small Emitter (USE) status for the 2026-2030 allocation 

period. 

 

Please find the response at this link: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/technical-and-

operational-amendments-to-the-uk-emissions-trading-scheme-uk-ets-authority-consultation-

response. 
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